
   
 

 

We visited Castle 
Howard 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

As of today, 85% of ParentPay accounts have been  
  activated – so thank you for your support and cooperation. 

 
For those who have not activated their account, please can you ensure that you login to ParentPay 
and sign up as a matter of urgency.  We need ALL parents to activate their account, even those 
receiving Free School Meals to ensure you receive the full benefits of the system.     Thank you! 
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We are a nut aware school 

School dinner arrears 
 

We are currently owed £80.75 for unpaid 
school meals. We would very much 
appreciate it if you could check your 
account and make sure it is in credit. 

 

Thank you for your understanding 

Hello and welcome to our weekly Newsletter………… 

Autumn 1 -  Food Tech Contributions 
 

Payments can now be made towards 
Autumn 1 Food Tech.   
 

So, if you are able to contribute, please do 
so via ParentPay.  Thank you  

https://app.parentpay.com/public/client/security/v2/#/login


   
 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 
  

Mrs Clapton’s Class are 
studying the Romans 

In Expressive Arts 
the class enjoyed 

recreating different 
types of Roman 

vases using clay. 



   
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

We’ve have had a brilliant start to the first of our 
school leavers’ annual reviews. 

 
A big thanks to parents and students, including all of 

the professionals who work with us, for their 
contributions. 

 
Here's Matty, providing some fantastic feedback from 

his review this week – thanks Matty 😊 

Feeling energetic? 
 

Laura, teaching assistant in Miss 
Leetham’s, class certainly is! 

 
After volunteering with Parkrun for 

over a year, Laura has recently 
become one of the run directors for 

the juniors. 
 

Junior Parkrun takes place every 
Sunday at 9am, at the Community 
Park, Woodlands Park, Pickering. 

 
Laura says that Parkrun is an all 

inclusive, completely free, fun activity 
for children aged four to fourteen. 

 
Visit their website Junior Parkrun here 

to register and see the course 
description. 

 
Registration also gives runners a 

barcode that is scanned at the finish to 
generate your results. 

Upper Formal 5 enjoying a film and some 
snacks for Wellbeing. Some hard work this 

week calls for a treat! 

https://www.parkrun.org.uk/communitypark-juniors/

